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          12 February 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As we finish this term I think it’s fair to say it was not the start of the year we 

were all expecting!  

You should have received a letter with all the Zoom lesson details for the first 

two weeks after half term starting 22nd February. There will be 3 lessons per 

class each week. Please check the times of the lessons as some times are 

different, as we have tried to ensure that classes lessons do not clash. 

Numbers of children attending Zoom lessons this week were down but I suspect 

that is due to people out playing in the snow. I saw many parents and children 

yesterday picking up packs of work and it sounds like lots of you have had fun 

making snowmen, sledging and throwing snow balls. Thank you for the photos you 

have sent in. Keep an eye on our Facebook page and Website as we are putting 

pictures on both.                

                                             Stay safe.   

Mrs E Pearson 


